November 2, 2016

Re: Game of Throes, Season 7

Dear Lena,

This is a notification to confirm that you must be available in Novsamber and
December 2016 for filming and throughout January 2017 for possible additional
scenes and pick-ups.

As you are well aware, we are shooting through February 2017. Hopefully you will
not be required past January 31°,

Yours Sincerely,

Bernadette Caulfield
Executive Producer
Game of Thrones

Fire&Blood Productions Ld. Thomas Andrews House Queens Rd, Queens Island
Belfast BT3 9DU





